
October 20, 2014

Ms Kirsten Walli
Secretary, Ontario Energy Board

Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street

Toronto M4P 1E4
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

RE: Cedar Point Wind Energy Project OEB File Number EB-2014-0295

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Board File No.: EB-2014-0295

Notice of Intervention by: Mr. Ron Cornelis

This is my Notice of Intervention in Board proceeding, EB-2014-0295. Two (2) hard copies of this application 
have been sent to your attention.

I currently reside in the Plympton-Wyoming area. 

A portion of the collector lines is proposed to be installed on the road allowance in front of my home, thus my 
application for intervenor status in this hearing.

I wish to submit some queries to Suncor during the course of the hearings directly pertaining to the route, the 
construction activities, and the potential impact of the proposed collector route on me.

 

I understand and will follow the rules and procedures for OEB hearings.

I will not be seeking an award of costs.

Yours truly,

Ron Cornelis

5066 Aberarder Line, Aberarder, ON

Phone:  519- 899-2251

Email: ron.cornelis@wait-pw.ca

mailto:boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

